
CNB-Researchers’ Night 
University of Bern, UniS, Schanzeneckstrasse 1, 3001 Bern 
Wednesday, March 12th, 2025, 7.15 p.m. – 10 p.m. 

Dear researchers and students

The organizers of the brain week 2025 cordially invite you to the CNB Researchers’ Night. 
With this event we would like to promote scientific discussion and create a possibility for 
early career researchers to present their posters. You will have the opportunity to join the 
aperitif and meet other researchers and students for interesting scientific exchange and 
maybe meet future collaborators!

There is no fixed order of the poster presentations planned. Please engage in this informal 
activity and take the opportunity to present data and tell others about your research. – At this 
point we would like to inform you that you are also welcome to join the Researcher’s Night 
without a poster presentation. 

Scedule of the evening:

07.15 p.m. Hang up all posters
07.30 p.m. Short welcome of the organizing team

07.30 – 10.00 p.m. Poster session with scientific discussions and aperitif

10.00 p.m. End of the event*

Sign up : Please send an e-mail to: alessia.carlucci@unibe.ch 
Deadline: 10th March 2025

Please indicate in your registration Email, whether you/ your group are going to 
present a poster and whether you’d like to join the aperitif. *

Information for Ph.D. students of GHS, faculty of human science and GCB: 
GHS and faculty of human science will grant 1 credit and GCB 0.5 credit for the preparation 
and presentationof the poster, i.e. poster presenting individuals will get a credit = will 
facilitate active participation.

We are looking forward to welcoming you at this interesting evening and to learn about your 
current research topics.

Kind regards, 

Prof. Dr. med. Mirjam Heldner Alessia Carlucci
CNB President CNB Coordinator

*Important: We kindly ask you to remove your poster at the end of the evening. 


